Miss Nazia Maqsood

94, Belvedere Rd,

Burnley

Lancs 

BB10 4BE       

THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. 
L1019  
To: Nazia Maqsood           

Dated: 4th March 1991
Dear Nazia Maqsood,


Asalamu Alaikum,
P.S. will you fill in the enclosed form and return it to me a.s.a.p. in the enclosed s.a.e. thanks. 

Thank you very much for ‘phoning me and inviting me to eh Eid ul - adha function at Burnley college for Tuesday 2nd march. It would have been my pleasure to attend but I couldn’t do so for a number of reasons: 
a) you didn’t give me enough time to alter my tuition timetable. I do a tuition class at 5pm on Tuesday, followed by two more classes in succession. The function was from 3.30pm – 5pm, so I would have lost fees because if I left Burnley at 5pm. I would reach Manchester at 6.15pm at the earliest, perhaps much later (because of the rush hour), 
b) Masha’Allah, my qualifications I should have made a speech at the Burnley college function, not to include the contribution of some author such as myself is a work of resources! But your friends gathered told me that the programme for the function had already been set. 
c) I also would like to have brought leaflets a PRACTIACAL ISLAMIC ADVICE booklets with me, but, again, there was no time to prepare these resources for distribution. 

Very much appreciate our kind thought in trying to invite me. I also know that you tried to contact me over the weekend before the function, but could not get though to me because I had sent my father the mobile phone for the Tuesday weekend (because I have the weekends free option wise one-to- one)but he in turn sent it to my sister! (Even though they have their own phones). However, you could have left a specific and urgent message with them for me to call you back. 
When I did telephone the number registered in my mobile phone, your friends father picked up the receiver and began to cross- examine me! Then he eventually passed it to his daughter, your friend. I told her that I had wanted to contribute on the tue function, since this was not possible, can you college students invite me to talk about Islam on some Wednesday afternoon? When you have booked in room, will you phone me and Insha’Allah I will make every effort to come. I am sure all you students will find me to be very knowledgeable and entertaining lecturer! We can also leave a questionnaire and will give sessions at the end. I hope you think this is a god idea of mine, students need knowledge and I need to purchase lecturing. It is very convenient for everyone. Thanks for everything so far, I look forward to hearing from you about the date for the lecture a.s.a.p. 
W.salaam
Yours sincerely, 
Dr Umar Azam     
